
Comment for planning application 21/00517/F
Application Number 21/00517/F

Location Land Used For Motorcross Stratford Road A422 Wroxton OX15 6HX

Proposal Creation of a motocross track and soft landscaping scheme and the change of use of
agricultural land to hold moto-cross events including set-up, take down and private practice
sessions, with associated camping site, for up to 65 days per year and agricultural grazing
(retrospective)

Case Officer George Smith  
 

Organisation
Name Sarah Walther

Address Peartree Cottage,Eastgate,Hornton,Banbury,OX15 6BT

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments I am Hornton born and bred and have loved living in this quiet tranquil corner of
Oxfordshire, the thought of the constant noise and tannoy announcements throughout the
summer and the majority of the autumn is abhorrent . This planning application shows a
total disregard for our beautiful countryside and our local wildlife ,together with increased
traffic on small badly maintained country lanes. The fact that this track has been allowed to
expand without a planning application or granted permission is incomprehensible. l hope the
committee will listen to the enormous volume of complaints and significantly reduce the
number of track days and allow the residents of this corner of North Oxfordshire the peace
and quiet at weekends that we work hard for. Sarah Walther
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